
 
 

How Does It Work? 
• Students will have the opportunity to browse the Fair and preview items for sale during their regular library block.         

They will each be given a wish list to fill out and bring home with their favourite selections. Choosing their own books 
empowers kids and inspires them on their journey to becoming lifelong readers. AND – as always – every purchase at         
the Fair benefits our school. 

• Parents can decide which books and products they would like to purchase from the wish list. The wish list along with          
the correct amount of money or a cheque made out to William Watson Elementary should be returned in a Ziplock bag       
or envelope to school by or before the morning of May 2nd.  Please note that change will not be provided so it’s    
important to send the exact amount of cash. 

• Orders will be filled and delivered to classes to be sent home with students during the next one or two days.
• All students and/or families are invited to make purchases during the following family event times. Students will only be      

allowed to shop if accompanied by a parent/guardian and backpacks will have to remain outside the library. Cash and    
cards will be accepted during these before and after school shopping times. 

Ø Friday, April 26th – 8:00 to 8:30am  
Ø Monday, April 29th – 8:00 to 8:30am and 2:45 to 3:45pm 
Ø Wednesday, May 1st – 8:00 to 8:30am and 1:45 to 3:45pm 

• Products purchased during the above family event times can be taken home unless the item is on backorder. 
• If a particular product sells out, an order will be placed if it is paid for in advance. The item will then be delivered 

to the student during the week of May 6th. 
 

 
 

 
Thursday, April 25 – Wednesday, May 1, 2024 

in the William Watson Elementary Library 

What’s Available? 
• Check out these links to preview books and prices: 

o Primary readers 
o Intermediate readers 
o Scholastic Book Fair Featured Books 
o Book Trailer Videos 

• There will also be a small section of posters and school supplies 
• Read more on How to Be a Book Fair Parent 

Questions? Please contact Mrs. Porter in the Library, or the school office. 

https://www.scholastic.ca/bookfairs/resources/img/BF_JRNews_S24.pdf
https://www.scholastic.ca/bookfairs/resources/img/BF_SRNews_S24.pdf
https://www2.scholastic.ca/bookfairs/featured-books/
https://www.scholastic.ca/bookfairs/resources/videos
https://www2.scholastic.ca/bookfairs/parents-and-families/

